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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back after a super half term holiday 

when the sun shone.  I hope you all got out 

and about and made the most of the family 

time. 

 

I’ve added some photos of our school garden.  

Last weekend, a number of parents helped 

Libby Hamilton on a volunteer day to tidy up 

our outside spaces.  We would like to say a 

big thank you to them for all their hard work.   

 

This week, Libby has been working hard with 

the children planting out more fruit, 

vegetables and herbs.  It all looks amazing! 

 

Tea Towel Fundraising 
 

This term, FOBs are organising for the 

children in school to design a Buckfastleigh 

Primary School tea towel.  These will have 

hand drawn pictures of all the children on 

them.  We hope they will raise some funds 

for the school to use and be something you 

can all enjoy using at home. 

 

Keep a look out for more information in the 

coming weeks. 

 

Year 6 Sweatshirts 
 

You may have seen the Year 6 children with some different coloured sweatshirts on over the last 

week.  They received their leavers sweatshirts just before half term and have been wearing them 

everyday.  I’m sure you’ll agree that they look great! 

 

Photo Orders 
 

Before half term, some of the classes had school photos.  The closing date for orders to be in is 

Wednesday 16th June.  Please place your order and payment on Parent Pay or send the completed 

order form and payment to the school office in an envelope.  Thanks! 
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Swimming 

 
Swimming has started brilliantly this week.  All the children have been coming back into school in 

the afternoons with smiles on their faces.  The arrangements for swimming will continue for the 

rest of this term so please make sure children remember to pack their swimming kits on the right 

day. 

 

Have a great weekend and take care,   Eddie Brown 
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